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Assessment of the ministry of sister Kateřina Uhlíková



Based on your letter from Dec. 12, 2012 and personal request of sister Kateřina Uhlíková, we send a short evaluation of her ministry during two days of the Spring conference for women organized by Dejvice congregation. The conference was organized in May of this year. We have invited her to give a lecture, as well as to be involved in a personal ministry to our women. 

Katka had chosen to speak about „Inner healing“. The theme was very interesting for many of young sisters did not have any experience or information about how the demonic forces function. Some of the sisters have heard someone talking widely on this topic for the first time they realized the importance of trusting to God and holding on to the Scriptures. 

Katka was involved in small groups very nicely; she spontaneously fit into the team and she contributed with wise comments and advices during the interviews. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The participants had an opportunity for personal prayers and requests during the conference. I think Katka is significantly gifted in this area. Because of her loving, attentive and compassionate approach, she was a great benefit to us.

With wish of God´s blessings, 


Marie Heczková
(wife of the preacher Daniel Heczko, Brethren Church, congregation of Prague 6) 
heczkova.marie@gmail.com


In Prague, August 5, 2013

